
Home Ministry Assignment 
What a crazy year this is!  We have cancelled and changed plans, just like all of you and we are now 

trying to figure out where to go from here.  We are currently in Michigan on Home Ministry 

Assignment until December or January.  Geoff is working remotely for HCJB and Sara is going to 

school at the Potter’s House in Wyoming, Michigan.  This fall we are meeting with churches in 

person and are meeting with people as well.  

 

HCJB On-Air and Virtual 
For the last six months, at HCJB, we have all 

become more experienced in working 

virtually. Geoff continues helping at HCJB 

over internet, even while here in the USA. All 

the meetings with colleagues are held 

virtually, so he can be a part of those. 

 

 

Geoff at a virtual meeting 
 

Radio is reaching into more homes now with 

so many people working from home.  Recently 

our attention was drawn to Philippians 1 where 

Paul is writing from prison. He says that the 

gospel is going out even more while he is 

locked up. This time of limited movement, 

though not prison, is also opening new 

avenues to reach people with the gospel.  The 

daily listenership and interactions on the web 

have both gone up, and people are searching 

for a message of hope. 

 

Virtual conferences are another new venture 

for HCJB. Our in-person events tended to get 

over 1000 people attending, and our first two 

virtual conferences averaged over 30,000 

people each. This is something we want to 

continue to offer into the future, even after 

going back to conferences in person. 

 

Physical and financial needs continue for 

many in Ecuador. HCJB has been able to help 

through food distribution, working with local 

churches and other local ministries. The need 

is overwhelming since so many live day to 

day. 

 

 
Sara and her friend Lindsey helping 

pack food for distribution 
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